
 
 

 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To:  Mayor and City Council 
 
From:  Christel Pettinos, City Secretary 
 
Date:  July 23, 2019 
 
Reference:     Discussion regarding TML Annual Conference delegate appointment. 

 
Scott Houston, Deputy Executive Director and General Counsel with TML, sent out a letter seeking 
delegate appointments from TML Affiliates for the Resolutions Committee Meeting at the TML 2019 
Annual Conference. Each city is asked to provide one delegate to serve as its liaison at the meeting. The 
delegate isn't required to have any special expertise, and an elected official delegate is encouraged but 
not required.  The delegate must sign up electronically here prior to the meeting or can sign up in person 
at a table outside of the meeting room.  Cities are encouraged to sign up their delegate early using the 
link above. 
  
The delegates will be briefed on the content of the resolutions and given a chance to discuss and vote on 
whether they merit inclusion in the legislative program.  The resolutions form the basis of a "fixed" 
legislative program, under which - each session - modifications to the program will be made only if 
needed. 

 

https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001RAidvhsAh6fMgLcVkxMEnG04cdaZ-pM90dwk24Il80OwSyO-h3zlrQdyGMtQ2pHYbmmJSXhBp4WFNVNjpn6kKvQbwyxYiHlrp3Sr9nW-Dh3WVfGdmMh9xVO_5UuF14PJSUTgd1uGIqSO11q4of55282gnbg_GcGrVhv3OZMLVH_EJCNCIGD8y4k5o5zvK0Z2GY_Gjarix8QSYN8klFjUcWhW470o3IwPjzLitX834AL5o2YlF-yXVVKmSW-Ax0Dx%26c%3DoE8-0qQ4hq6OOgI5czUFnaS0tmwpwm07YiYUs24povY24arCrPPgcg%3D%3D%26ch%3DOy__CXZ9FHq9MOT62mmTLfl7PFML7hQ12Hl9j6CZ4FEUyk5n6Wsc9Q%3D%3D&data=02%7C01%7Ccpettinos%40coppelltx.gov%7C417b1d9a69e4411ed18908d70a1b738b%7C3989582fb8be48559ef0ded9dc31dc7e%7C1%7C0%7C636988985325838550&sdata=j6Fs1c87RItezjvSRxX3BQLUO8obMuETkXUt74D5Kws%3D&reserved=0

